
 
 

Interested in learning to play the violin (or other stringed instrument)? 
 

We want to hear from you! The music department at Saint Agnes is looking into the possibility of  
expanding its string music program by offering lessons to students interested in learning to play the  

violin, viola, or cello. If you and your child are interested in this opportunity, please  
complete the following survey and return it to the main office or submit your answers  

online at www.saintagnesschool.org/news/string-survey. 
 

1)  What stringed instrument would your child be committed to playing, if any?  
 

___  violin 
___  viola 
___  cello 

 
2)  Please select that answer that best describes your child’s level of experience with string music. 

  
___  beginning level student (no prior experience to 3 years of study)  
___  intermediate level student (3 to 5 years of study) 

 
3)  Please select which lesson time(s) would be most convenient for your child.  

 
___  before school 
___  after school 
___  Saturday mornings 

 
4)  Would you be willing to pay an instrument rental cost of $30 per semester? Rental may be applied to 
the purchase of an instrument. 
 

  ___  yes 
  ___  no 
 

5)  Would you be willing to pay $20 per week for private lessons? (Payments would be made online 
through the school’s website.) 

 
  ___   yes 
  ___   no 
 

6)  The child (or children) interested in this program are in what grade(s)?  _____________________ 
 
Please leave your name and email so that we can provide additional information at the conclusion of the survey: 
 

__________________________  ____________________________________________________ 
Parent Name     Email Address  


